From: Anne Thorne

Sent: 09 March 2016 15:15
To: Planning

Subject: Removal of listed tree

Your ref 2016/1193/T
Dear Sir or Madam

You have written to me re the removal of a beech tree in the front garden of this
development - Hampstead Gates, 40a Prince of Wales Road, NW5 3LN

Although this tree has lost a few branches and needs others to be removed, it
enhances the property enormously, and | would like a second opinion as to whether
it can be saved prior to its being felled. It appears to be still healthy and does not
appear to be a danger or likely to fall. Please investigate further before allowing this
to go ahead

Yours sincerely

E A Thorne leaseholder of Flat 2



